
 
 
 
 
14 December 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I hope this letter finds you and your families well. 
 
Following our communication to you yesterday about our concerns around the increased number of Omicron cases 
in the UK, we are pleased to announce that we have now confirmed that the London trip will take place on 
Wednesday 6th / Thursday 7th April 2022. 
 
We will contact you nearer the time with more details. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience and disappointment caused, but as you will appreciate in the circumstances 
pupil and staff safety must be our main priority. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. Wishing you a relaxing and enjoyable festive period when it 
arrives. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs R Fidler 
Principal 


